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F P C  N E W S   
A NEWSLETTER FOR FIRST PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH   

 

 
SEPTEMBER / 2023 / ISSUE 32 

   

MEETING RECAP 
BY PASTOR ANDREW GILMAN  

In case you were unable to make our congregational meeting 

recently (or if you were there and found it so interesting that you 

want to relive it now) here is a recap of the discussion from August 

looking forward to the next few months together.  

There were two items up for discussion at the congregational 

meeting. The first was a listening session regarding our start time. 

Plenty of people stood up and shared their preference for either a 

10:00AM start time or the 9:30AM start time. The reasons for one 

time over the other were very well articulated and the room was very 

evenly divided between the two opinions. 

In the end, the session met immediately following the meeting 

ultimately deciding on the 10:00AM start time which will begin on 

September 10th. This is the date of the fall kickoff. (Cont. on page 8) 

 KEY DATES  

 

SEPTEMBER 3 

Communion 

SEPTEMBER 4 

Labor Day/Office Closed 

SEPTEMBER 10 

Fall Kickoff @ 10am 

SEPTEMBER 30 

Prayer Vigil 

OCTOBER 1 

Consecration Sunday 
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DEEPEN YOUR FAITH 

THE WESTMINSTER LARGER CATECHISM  
________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Q. 58. How do we share in the benefits Christ 
has gained? 
 

A. We share in the benefits Christ has gained, as a 
particular work of God the Holy Spirit,1 when they are put 
into effect in us.2 
 

1. Ti 3.5-6, Jn 3.5-6.  

2. Jn 1.11-13.    

  

Q. 59. Who shares in the redemption through 
Christ? 
 

A. Redemption is inevitably and effectively imparted to 
all those for whom Christ purchased it,1 who in the 
process of time are enabled by the Holy Spirit to believe 
in Christ as presented in the gospel.2 
 

1. Eph 1.13-14, Jn 6.37,39, 10.15-16, Rom 8.29-30.  

2. Eph 2.8, 2 Cor 4.13, 1 Pt 1.2, 2 Thes 2.13.    

 READING PLAN 
 

WEEK 1 |  SEPTEMBER 1 

 Ruth 1 

WEEK 2 |  SEPTEMBER 4-8  

 Ruth 2 

 Ruth 3 

 Ruth 4 

 Luke 1 

 Luke 2 

WEEK 3 |  SEPTEMBER 11-15 

 Luke 3 

 Luke 4 

 Luke 5 

 Luke 6 

 Luke 7 

WEEK 4 |  SEPTEMBER 18-22 

 Luke 8 

 Luke 9 

 Luke 10 

 Luke 11 

 Luke 12 

WEEK 5 |  SEPTEMBER 25-29 

 Luke 13 

 Luke 14 

 Luke 15 

 Luke 16 

 Luke 17 

YOUR 

MONTHLY 

MEMORY 

VERSE 

RUTH 1:16-17 

But Ruth said, “Do not urge me to leave you or to return from following you. 
For where you go I will go, and where you lodge I will lodge. Your people 
shall be my people, and your God my God. Where you die I will die, and 
there I will be buried. May the LORD do so to me and more also if anything 
but death parts me from you. 
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BIRTHDAYS 

09/01 Ryan Fields 

09/02 Ginny Bertram 

09/06 Charlene Thornhill, Paul Boyer 

09/12 Marnelise van der Walt, Kate Rehmert 

09/13 Becky Luce, Mylee Hines 

09/16 Shane Gilman 

09/19 Buzz Blanchard 

09/23 Sienna Gilman 

09/27 Kenny Turner Jr. 

09/30 Sandra Brawley 

ANNIVERSARIES 

09/01 Kurt & Tina Smith 

09/15 Ted & Holly Finnarn 

09/24 Frank & Nikki Gilmore 

 

 FALL EVENTS 

STEWARDSHIP CAMPAIGN 

Stewardship letters will be available for 

pickup at Fall Kick-off. If you forget to pick 

them up, they will be mailed to you. Mark 

your calendars now! The prayer vigil will 

take place Saturday, September 30th from 

8am-10pm and Consecration Sunday 

(when you turn in your financial pledge 

cards for 2024) will take place the next 

morning with a special service focused on 

prayer and singing our favorite hymns. 

Keep your eyes peeled for those sign-ups 

as they become available.  

If you pledged support for the renovation 

project, you should have received a 

statement (from Marnelise or in the mail) 

showing what you have paid toward your 

pledge so far. If you have not, please reach 

out as they are available and will not be 

included in the stewardship information.  

 

CONGREGATIONAL RETREAT 

Mark your calendars now for Friday, 

October 20th – Sunday, October 22nd for our 

annual church retreat. More details will be 

available in next month’s newsletter. 
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CAST YOUR 

CARES 

CHALLENGE 

By Paige Ervin 

This challenge will kick-off on Sunday, September 10th during worship. The challenge 

is for you to submit a weekly prayer request via the app or the offering boxes on 

Sunday morning. The goal of this challenge is twofold.  1. It will allow Pastor Andrew 

to submit requests before the Lord, on your behalf. 2. It will make all of us a little more 

aware that we actually do need prayer. For too long, many of us have believed the lie 

that we don’t need prayer because we aren’t in the hospital, we don’t have cancer or 

we don’t have it as bad as someone else, but that is simply not true. It is a lie from the 

evil one. You need prayer! Every Sunday, during the offertory, you will be reminded of 

this challenge, and we encourage you to use that time to submit your request. 

 

  

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

FALL KICK-OFF 

Join us for this special worship service on Sunday, 
September 10th at 10:00am to kick off the new year of 
ministry! Please make special note of the new time. 
Our FPC Kids will be featured in the offertory this 
day, and we will have a carry-in meal after worship 
too. Please bring a side dish to share! Chicken and 
green beans provided. (No sign-up.) 

ILLUMINATION FESTIVAL 

The Illumination Festival is back at the Darke County 

Fairgrounds again this year on Saturday, September 

16th with concerts beginning at 5:00pm. We can get 

tickets for $25 a piece when we order as a group. If 

you are interested in going, please let Paige Ervin 

know how many tickets you need. We are looking 

forward to Rend Collective as the headliner this year!  

FISH CHOICE FOOD PANTRY 

This is a reminder that we are always accepting 
donations for FISH. The donation tub will be in the 
front entryway when the reno begins. Non-perishable 
food items and hygiene products are welcomed. 

COVER THE CHURCH 

In the chapel, this prayer group focuses on praying 
for FPC, its’ Sunday morning worship service and 
ministries.  You are invited to pray silently in the 
chapel or pray allowed as you feel led. They will meet 
every Sunday at 9:30am and pray until 9:45am, 
leaving plenty of time for socializing before church! 

GREEK CLASS 

Pastor Andrew is teaching Greek class again this year. 

If you are interested, classes will begin Tuesday, 

September 12th at 4:00pm and continue to meet 

every Tuesday after. Feel free to jump in any time! 

GROW OPPORTUNITIES 

MEN’S ISI BREAKFAST  

The men will meet again on Saturday, September 2nd  

at 8:30am at the church. Please contact Augie 

Roestamadji (906-523-4459) for more details. 

WOMEN’S STUDY  

The Women’s Study is back! We will meet the second 

Saturday every month at 8:30am. All women are 

encouraged to attend. We will introduce the study for 

this year at our first meeting. No need to sign-up, just 

come to the September 9 meeting at the church. If 

you cannot make the September meeting, but are 

interested in the study, please contact Jan 

Roestamadji (937-692-6404).  

PASTOR’S STUDY  

Every Wednesday at 10:30am, Pastor Andrew will 

continue his study through II Kings in the parlor. All 

are welcome to attend. 

SMALL GROUPS 

Sign-up to join a small group today. Each group 

chooses their own study. We have four options 

currently—with the potential for a fifth.  Contact Paige 

Ervin for more information at (937)524-1668. 
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PRAYER  

 Please continue to pray for the following updates from last month. 

Text “prayer” to 888-299-3941 to join the prayer chain. 

08/26/2023: Steve Headley's second hand surgery was a success 
(yesterday), and, praise God, no infection.  Thank you for the prayers! 

08/24/2023: Be praying for Steve Headley. He has another surgery 
(on the same hand) tomorrow to hopefully repair a ruptured tendon. 
Please pray there is no more infection!  

08/24/2023: Please be in prayer for the Meyer family, from VBS. 
They had a kitchen fire on Friday. Everyone is safe, but they do have 
costly repairs ahead.  

08/21/2023: Baby Howell is here and it's a boy! Samuel Joseph was 
born at 9:13am Saturday. Samuel and Mommy are doing great but 
would still appreciate your prayers! 

08/17/2023: Phyllis Trittschuh is doing great! She is off oxygen 
which is AMAZIING news and back at Rest Haven living life as normal. 
Thank you again for your prayers! 

08/17/2023: As Didi's due date is only a few days away, she asks for 
your prayers that she would be able to go into labor naturally, without 
being induced.  

08/15/2023: Thank you for your prayers for Phyllis Trittschuh. Her 
surgery went well. Everything looks good. They will continue to watch 
her EKG's tomorrow. 50/50 they might do a pacemaker if needed. 

08/15/2023: Please be praying for Jack and Gloria Horner. Jack is 
currently at Wayne Hospital on the 3rd floor. He will remain there for 
at least another day or two as they try and find out more about his 
condition. After he is released, he will be moved into the Brethren 
Retirement Community's main building for continued care. This will 
separate Jack and Gloria for the foreseeable future. This will be a 
hard transition for both of them. We do not know how long the 
separation will be for. Please just continue to pray for them both. 

08/11/2023: Please be in prayer for Phyllis Trittschuh. She's having a 
heart valve replaced on Tuesday the 15th in Dayton. Please pray that 
she would be strong enough for the surgery and that God bless the 
surgeon’s hands. 

08/09/2023: Thanks for all the prayers for healing for Steve Headley. 
He is home and on the mend! God is good! 

08/08/2023: Please pray for Steve Headley. He is having surgery on 
an infected hand at Southview Hospital in Centerville. If all goes well, 
he should be home tonight! 

 FPC LIFE  
NEW MEMBERS  

Congratulations to Alex and Shannon 

Thomas for taking vows in front of the 

congregation and becoming our 

newest members on Sunday, July 

23rd. Welcome to the FPC family!  

NEW BAPTISM  

Brice Alexander Thomas was baptized 

on Sunday, August 6th by his parents 

Alex and Shannon Thomas. Infant 

baptisms are always a great reminder 

of God’s promise to each of us—that 

when we place our faith in him one 

day, he will indeed save us. 

NEW BABY BOY 

Mark and Didi Howell welcomed their 

son, Samuel Joseph, into the world at 

9:13am on Saturday, August 19. He 

weighed 7 lbs. and was 20.25 inches 

long. Congratulations to the new Big 

Brother and Big Sister, Jonathan, and 

Inara too. The whole family is over the 

moon with joy! Please join us for 

worship on Sunday, September 17th 

as sweet little Sammy is baptized!  

NEWLYWEDS 

Congratulations to the newlyweds—

Mr. & Mrs. Dan Hawley! Dan and 

Elaine took their vows in front of a 

room full of family and friends on 

Saturday, August 5th, here at FPC. We 

pray that their marriage would be full 

of God’s grace and blessings! 

FPC KIDS 

SPECIAL 

By Meeka Conley 

*Look to hear from 

another one of our FPC 

Kids next month!* 

NEW SCHOOL YEAR 

Hi, I am in 2nd grade. I just started at Saint Mary’s and am having fun making new friends. I 

really like that we get to eat lunch outside sometimes. I really like my teacher Ms. M. I was 

so excited to start school because I knew it was going to be so much fun. I’m also in dance 

that starts in a couple of weeks. I love dancing because it is so much fun. I really like going 

on stage at recital and taking pictures in my costume. I am also in Girl Scouts and my 

favorite part is that the Girl Scout law says we are all sisters. I really like doing outdoor 

projects, it is really fun learning about being a Girl Scout brownie. Bye. 
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First Presbyterian Church of Greenville Ohio 

Minutes of the Session of 

July 13, 2023 

I. Opening 

 

A. Call meeting to order with reading of the Word and prayer 

 

The July 2023 stated meeting of the Session of First Presbyterian Church of Greenville was called to order on 

July 13, 2023, at First Presbyterian Church at 7 PM by Pastor Andrew Gilman. Pastor Gilman opening the 

meeting with prayer. 

 

Members Present:  Pam Bowman, Wes Jetter, Jan Roestamadji (After 7:20), Randy Tester, Peter Haviza and 

Helen Miller (6) 

 

Members Absent: Craig Leland 

 

Guests: Alex Thomas, Shannon Thomas, and Don Stevenson 

 

Approval of Agenda A motion was made to approve the docket. Pam Bowman made the motion seconded by 

Peter Haviza and passing 5-0.   

 

Approval of Minutes Helen Miller motioned to approve the June 2023. This motion was seconded by Pam 

Bowman.  The motion passed 5-0. 

 

II. Agenda Items 

 

Financial Report Don Stevenson presented the financial report giving information both for May and June 2023.  

Report was voted on in two segments, one segment for each month.  Highlights of his May report included 

mentioning that gift contributions were $18,119.25. He presented new expenses for phone service (Internet 

phones), Insurance costs that he also noted were up 11%.  Additionally, there were 2 utility bills in May and YTD 

giving is $76,081.11.  Peter Haviza motioned to approve the May information, seconded by Wes Jetter and 

passing 6-0. (By now, Jan Roestamadji was present for this vote.)  

 

For June, Don noted gift contributions were $10,137.30.  He volunteered that not all mission expenses were in 

yet.  An amount of $32,194.49 is mentioned as other income.  This money came from the cashing out of the Don 

Nease “house” estate where the church in previous years had been receiving annual income from an individual 

residing near the park.  Don also mentioned that the Presbytery refunded $379.74 for expenses related to a 

brochure Andrew was working on for that organization.  A fee of $22.25 was noted for copier lease maintenance, 

a cost that is charged when a certain level of copies have been made.  Other expenses that Don presented included 

$150.00 for Design Outreach, $661.51 related to a recent mission trip, $216.00 for Christian Education and 

$578.99 for Vacation Bible School expenses.  Overall, the church still remains roughly $1,000 ahead of budget.  

Peter Haviza motioned to accept the June information, seconded by Helen Miller and passing by a margin of 6-0. 

 

Testimonies of Faith  At 7:15 the session turned its attention to testimonies of Faith given by Alex and Shannon 

Thomas.  After hearing these statements of faith, the session then voted to accept the Thomas’s into our church.  

The motion was made by Peter Haviza, was seconded by Pam Bowman, and passed 6-0. 

 

Mission Committee Wes Jetter again reported that Christa and Sam Lloyd, who First Presbyterian helps support 

will be visiting our church on July 14, 2023.  There will be a presentation by the couple at Wes and Patti Jetter’s 

house from 5-7 PM, and Wes encourages Session and other church members to attend.  Wes also reported that 

Kaley Hill, who is currently studying at Bowling Green University, is looking for contributions towards mission 

work.  Kaley Hill’s family are former members of the church but are no longer active.  He does not recommend an 

ongoing contribution, but instead suggests the church give one lump sum contribution. No vote was taken at this 

time, although the request will be considered in a future meeting. 

 

Pastor's Report (Andrew Gilman – written submission) Pastor Gilman submitted a written report of his 
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activities for June.  In the consideration of the lateness of the hour, Andrew only verbally mentioned attending a 

viewing for the family of Chris Mumaw and mentioning a vacation that he took to St. Louis from July 3-8.  Pam 

Bowman motioned to accept the report, seconded by Jan Roestamadji and passing 6-0. 

 

Furniture and Item list for retirement   Andrew Gilman submitted a list of items that the staff recommend 

removing from the church prior to the upcoming building renovation project projected for September 2023.  The 

session reviewed the list and with a few modifications voted to accept it.  Jan Roestamadji made the motion, 

seconded by Peter Haviza and passing 6-0. 

 

Deacon’s Meeting No report was submitted in July. 

 

III. Closing 

 

 Prayer. A closing prayer was made by Jan Roestamadji. 

 

Adjournment. Pam Bowman motioned to adjourn, which was seconded by Helen Miller. The motion passed 6-0. 

 

 

  John Vehre     Andrew Gilman 

 

  Clerk of Session    Moderator of Session 

 

Addendum 

 

Special Session Meeting to Discuss Sidewalk Replacement 

July 23, 2023 

 

Attending: Craig Leland, Pam Bowman, Randy Tester, and Jan Roestamadji. (4) 

 

Opening Prayer:  Andrew Gilman 

 

Sidewalk Project: Craig Leland presented details for sidewalk repairs that the city of Greenville is requiring the Church 

to commit to prior to July 31, 2023. The projected costs estimated by the city include replacement of 3 sections of 

sidewalk with an estimated cost of $3,166.00 and adding a driveway section off of the alleyway behind the church with an 

estimated cost of $2,750.00.  These prices reflect what the city will bill when they bid out the project, which will take 

place sometime within the next year.  The city also mentioned that the price of the project can be paid out over a 5-year 

period. Craig also reported that he had approached Justin Hine to obtain a cost comparison.  Justin does not do such work 

himself, but has approached a friend who does do such work.  We do not have an estimate for that cost during the July 23, 

2023, but it is possible an estimate could arrive prior to the July 31, 2023 deadline set by the city.  With that information in 

mind Pam Bowman motioned to accept the city’s proposal with the proviso that a lower estimate is not received before the 

July 31, 2023 deadline.  This motion was seconded by Randy Tester and passed by a margin of 4-0. 

  

LEADERSHIP MEETINGS THIS MONTH 

DEACONS MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 11, 2023 7:00PM 

SESSION THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 14, 2023 7:00PM 

WORSHIP THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 21, 2023 10:00AM 
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MEETING RECAP (CONT.)

We will resume our children’s church curriculum 

as well as small group ministries. We will also have 

a carry in meal in the fellowship hall immediately 

following the service on September 10th.  

Regarding small group ministries, we feel strongly 

that relationships are an important part of 

belonging to a church. The small group ministries 

of FPC are the perfect place to get to know your 

brothers and sisters in the Lord. These are also 

places where you have the opportunity to grow in 

your faith through various modes of study. We 

have discussion groups, video series, book 

studies and more. Please inquire about small 

groups in the church office or by talking with 

Pastor Andrew.  

The second item on our agenda to discuss at the 

congregational meeting was the upcoming 

renovation project. After many months of 

preparation behind the scenes the project is on 

the move once more. The contractor and his team 

have been on site and are beginning the initial 

stages of preparation.  

You may have noticed the furniture and other 

items at the church that we are beginning to clear 

out from the church. We are making space for 

some new items coming soon. Many people in the 

congregation have identified items they want to 

have via the binder and photos in the narthex.  

The process of moving furniture in preparation for 

the project will begin in earnest in the first two 

weeks of September. Part of this big move, 

includes the offices. The office will be relocated to 

the second floor next to the library. In order to 

hear the doorbell we ask that you use the small 

doorbell on the left side of the main entrance 

rather than the electronic doorway to the left next 

to the security pad. We will try to make clear 

signage reminding you of this change. If you are 

concerned with stairs—do not worry. The staff will 

meet you at the door and do whatever we can to 

assist you without requiring a trip upstairs. The 

chapel and the parlor will be left as is and those 

spaces will be available for meetings throught the 

renovations.  

If you have a child in preschool or younger, please 

note, their classroom will be moved to the “Senior 

High” room upstairs throughout renovations. Also, 

due to the renovations, the Deacons’ will not hold 

a fall fundraise. However, please know your 

donations towards their ministry is welcomed at 

any time throughout the year. 

Some other parts of our fall schedule will be 

adjusted slightly due to the renovation project 

too. The first thing to note is that the stewardship 

campaign and prayer vigil will be taking place on 

the last weekend of September/first weekend of 

October. On Saturday September 30th you will 

have the opportunity to sign up for a prayer vigil 

slot. As always, there will be two (possibly three) 

locations available to pray; the sanctuary, the 

chapel and the library.* Year after year this seems 

to always be a spiritually renewing time for those 

who participate. We encourage newer members 

who have not taken part before, to consider 

signing up this year for a spot in the sanctuary. . 

We are excited to see the youth group returning 

to FPC this fall, led by Brandon and Kelsey Ervin. 

They are planning to utilize the old high school 

youth room after the younger children are back 

into their regular classrooms. These meetings will 

take place every 2nd and 4th Monday of the month.  

The renovation project is scheduled for 

completion in the first week of February of 2024; 

just in time for Presbytery. Please be in prayer that 

this schedule holds since we will be in need of our 

entire facility for that meeting. Please also be in 

prayer for the ongoing mission of the church to 

reach people with the gospel of Jesus Christ.  

Finally, as your pastor, I am in prayer for you all, 

always, and I invite you to reach out with specific 

prayer requests through the “Cast your Cares 

Challege” we will be kicking off soon. Please read 

more about this challege on page 4. I look 

forward to being more involved in your lives in 

this way. I can honestly say that I have seen God 

answer so many of our prayers these past 4 years. 

He is so wise and kind to us. Your prayers and 

your support are an extension of your trust and 

obedience to Jesus Christ and I thank you.



        PAGE 9 
 

FPC CALENDAR 2023-2024 
OFFICE HOURS: MONDAY—THURSDAY, 10:00AM—2:00PM 

***During renovations, the offices will be relocated upstairs. Please allow time for us to get to the doors to let you in. 
If the doors are unlocked and you help yourself in—please be vigilant, as you will be stepping into a construction zone. 

The office is usually open earlier and later than the set hours, but the times vary. Please call ahead if you need to stop in. 

Office (937)548-3188 Pastor Andrew Gilman (314)799-0793 Paige Ervin (937)524-1668 

 
September 
Sept 2 8:30am Men’s Study 
Sept. 3 10am Communion 
Sept. 4  Labor Day—Office Closed 
Sept. 9 8:30am Women’s Study 
Sept. 10 10am Kickoff Sunday, Children’s Church returns, Carry-In meal after 
Sept. 11 7pm Deacon’s Meeting 
Sept. 11 7pm Youth Group 
Sept. 14 7pm Session Meeting 
Sept. 15-16  Midwest Presbytery Meeting at Warsaw EPC 
Sept. 25 7pm Youth Group 
Sept. 30 8am Stewardship Campaign Prayer Vigil 
   

October 
Oct. 1 10am Consecration Sunday Worship (Bring pledge card) 
Oct. 2 7pm Deacon’s Meeting 
Oct. 7 8:30am Men’s Study 
Oct. 7 5pm BFB Revitalization Dinner 
Oct. 8 10am Communion 
Oct. 9 7pm Youth Group 
Oct. 12 7pm Session Meeting 
Oct. 14 8:30am Women’s Study 
Oct. 21  Fall Retreat 
Oct. 23 5-7pm FISH Trick or Treat (Youth) 
Oct. 31 12pm Serve at GRCC 
   

November 
Nov. 4 8:30am Men’s Study 
Nov. 4 5pm BFB Revitalization Dinner 
Nov. 5 10am Communion 
Nov. 6  7pm Deacons Meeting 
Nov. 9 7pm Session Meeting 
Nov. 11 8:30am Women’s Study 
Nov. 13 7pm Youth Group 
Nov. 20-23  Thanksgiving Break—Office Closed 
Nov. 27 7pm Youth Group 
   

December 
Dec. 2 8:30am Men’s Study 
Dec. 2 5pm BFB Revitalization Dinner 
Dec. 3 10am Communion 
Dec. 4  7pm Deacons Meeting 
Dec. 9 8:30am Women’s Study 
Dec. 11 7pm Youth Group 
Dec. 14 7pm Session Meeting 
Dec. 19  Youth Lock-In 
Dec. 24 7pm Christmas Eve Candlelight Worship 
Dec. 25-28  Christmas Break—Office Closed 
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January 
Jan. 1  New Year’s Day—Office Closed 
Jan. 6 8:30am Men’s Study 
Jan. 6 5pm BFB Revitalization Dinner 
Jan 7. 10am Communion 
Jan. 8 7pm Deacon’s Meeting 
Jan. 8 7pm Youth Group 
Jan. 13 8:30am Women’s Study 
Jan. 18 7pm Session Meeting 
Jan. 21  Annual Congregational Meeting 
Jan. 22 7pm Youth Group 
Jan. 30 12pm Serve at GRCC 
   

February 
Feb. 3 8:30am Men’s Study 
Feb. 3 5pm BFB Revitalization Dinner 
Feb. 4 10am Communion 
Feb. 5 7pm Deacons Meeting 
Feb. 8 7pm Session Meeting 
Feb. 9-10  Midwest Presbytery Meeting hosted by FPC 
Feb. 12 7pm Youth Group 
Feb. 14 7pm Ash Wednesday with Communion 
Feb. 26 7pm Youth Group 

   

March  
Mar. 2 8:30am Men’s Study 
Mar. 2 5pm BFB Revitalization Dinner 
Mar. 3 10am Communion 
Mar. 4  7pm Deacons Meeting 
Mar. 9 8:30am Women’s Study 
Mar. 11 7pm Youth Group 
Mar. 14 7pm Session Meeting 
Mar. 24 10am Palm Sunday  
Mar. 25 7pm Youth Group 
Mar. 28 7pm Maundy Thursday with Communion 
Mar. 31 10am Easter Sunday 
   

April 
Apr. 1  Easter Break—Office Closed 
Apr. 6 8:30am Men’s Study 
Apr. 6 5pm BFB Revitalization Dinner 
Apr. 7 10am Communion 
Apr. 8  7pm Deacons Meeting 
Apr. 8 7pm Youth Group 
Apr. 11 7pm Session Meeting 
Apr. 13 8:30am Women’s Study 
Apr. 22 7pm Youth Group 
Apr. 27  Festival of the Risen King 
Apr. 30 12pm Serve at GRCC 
   

May 
May 4 8:30am Men’s Study 
May 4 5pm BFB Revitalization Dinner 
May 5 10am Communion 
May 6 7pm Deacons Meeting 
May 9 7pm Session Meeting 
May 12 10am Mother’s Day 
May 13 7pm Youth Group 
May 19 10am Senior Send-off/Scholarship Sunday 
May 27  Memorial Day—Office Closed 
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 RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 

FIRST PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

114 EAST FOURTH STREET 

GREENVILLE, OH 45331 

 

PHONE: (937)548-3188 

FAX: (937)548-0152 

EMAIL: INFO@GREENVILLEPRES.ORG 

WEBSITE: WWW.GREENVILLEPRES.ORG 

      

                

 

 

 
 
 
 

LIVE THE 

Story of Redemption 
AT FIRST PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

 

 

      COME           GROW     BECOME 


